
 

Home Learning – Pirates! 

This week we have continued with our Under the Sea topic and have started learning about Pirates!   

• We have created our own pirate hats and measured them carefully to fit our heads. 

• In PSHE we talked about how we are feeling about going to Tarka Class, what things we are 

looking forward to, excited about and are worried about. 

• We imagined what it might be like to travel on a pirate ship, we wrote a list of jobs that a 

pirate might need to do before setting sail! 

• In PE we had great fun taking part in running, relay and long distance races on the field. 

• We drew and labelled a pirate treasure map and sounded out using all of the letters and 

sounds that we have learnt. 

• In Maths we practised calculating the number one more or one less than a given number. 

 

Home Learning Task:  

No PE – There will be no PE next week as we have a busy week working on our Arts Week 

masterpieces! 

TWO WEEK PROJECT… We will be holding a pirate day on Friday 18th July.  During the day the 

children will take part in Pirate themed activities in class and in the garden.  In Preparation for this 

please could you make a pirate costume.  We do not expect you to buy a costume, see what you can 

create for free!  A stripy t shirt and shorts is a great start!  Maybe you could make a hat, parrot or 

flag? 

     

We will be making pirate treasure boxes in class, please could everyone bring in a small box that can 

be used for this, an egg box or cat food box is perfect! 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Ms Burnell and Cheryl. 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


